Greenlawn Civic Association Meeting Minutes 11/6/17

- 1. Pledge of Allegiance, Introductions, and Comments
- 2. Officers' Reports: President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Member-at-Large
 - a. Elections will be held at next meeting; nominating forms are available

3. New Business

a. Presentation of donation from The Look to Pink Aid – thank you to everyone who participated!

4. Committee Reports

- a. Fundraising & Grants/Events Trivia Night is 11/21; wreath fundraiser is underway for \$40 a wreath
- b. Beautification winter plantings are in; new wreaths need to be fluffed and have bows tied on
- c. Membership membership drive is kicking off soon and we are looking into issues with auto-renew; GCA is not raising prices for membership for the 2018 term
- d. Outreach Community Day was AMAZING! Thank you to everyone who helped, especially the local businesses, Harborfields Library, Town of Huntington, PTA and Harborfields organizations, and Suzie Lustig. Jess will be stepping down as Outreach co-chair for the upcoming year.
- e. Parks and Preservation ongoing look into who holds title on Tri-Village Park, Pickle Park updates will hopefully begin in the spring
- f. Tree Lighting Sunday, December 3rd at 3:45pm, committee continues to meet to plan
- g. Traffic & Safety
- h. Business big thank you to Laura David of First National Bank for organizing a wonderful Halloween on Broadway!

5. Community Participation

a. Representative from Leg. Spencer's office shared great news that GCA's application for a grant for additional lighting in town has been approved, thank you to Walter for all his work on this. Additionally, Leg. Spencer was dismayed to see how quickly the pedestrian crossing signs were damaged. He is pushing to have the signs replaced with ones that are more sturdy.

6. Next Meeting:

a. Tuesday, December 5th @ 7pm in the Community Meeting Room